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Dear parents, 

 

As the season of Lent approaches we will once again be sending 

our ‘Travelling Cross’ home to every family in our school 

community.  Your child will receive the cross and Easter story for 

one night and we ask that you return it the next day ready for the 

next child to have a turn. 

 

We hope you will enjoy this ‘St Cuthbert’s tradition’ during Lent.  

If you do not wish to take part please let your child’s teacher 

know. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

C McGregor 

Head Teacher  
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